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July 2, 2021 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 

Re:  Joint Memo - Scheduled On-Call Model Positions in Lytton 
 
With the recent devastation that has occurred in the village of Lytton, our hearts and efforts are 
focused on supporting the residents and paramedics by wildfire.  Please click HERE to view the joint 
memo.   
 
The Ambulance Paramedics of BC (CUPE Local 873) and BC Emergency Health Services (BCEHS) 
have jointly determined that moving ahead with postings for the new positions at Station 321 is an 
important step to show support for this community and to show our commitment to ensuring that 
this station will be re-built and the town restored.  The new scheduled on-call positions for Lytton 
will be posted today here. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Provincial Executive Committee 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
 
/sb/MoveUp 

http://www.apbc.ca/index.php/download_file/10515/
https://www.brainhunter.com/frontoffice/searchSeekerJobAction.do?sitecode=pl581&locationPicker=Y&jobStream=&locationId=&keyword=&search=Search&order=&sortField=&goJobDetail=&sortedit=&externaljob=#searchSection#searchResult

